Bits & Pieces #13

This is from the Pensacola Chapter Newsletter, the PMOAA Beacon. President; CDR
William Milheim, USN (Ret) and Editor RADM Joan Engel, USN (Ret.). Again, I'm going
to have to not copy and paste because it's the concept, not the actual article, that's
important.

In each issue of the Beacon they have been presenting a short biography of each of
their WWII members. It's called “Member Spotlight”. It's a great way to get background
information on members that others might not know. Other members often find
common bonds, like being in the same place or flying the same plane, etc. We notice
that quite a few other chapters are doing the same thing; some are doing a bio on each
new member that joins, others just randomly highlight members so all can get to know
them. Works especially well with large chapters.

Bits and Pieces is a collection of odd bits and pieces of news that | glean from chapter newsletters. The
idea is to pass those items along to other chapters if we think someone else might be able to use them.
If we trade our useful bits and pieces around, we can all get better and stronger. If you have something
your chapter has done that you think others might be able to use, please contact me at
dccalusa@comcast.net or (239) 542-5627 and I'll pass it along.

Dottie Conner, Leapin’ Leader of your Florida Council of Chapters President, Jim.

Yes! | have names for X! Wait for it.

How to Be a Grandmother in 3 Easy Lessons.... (look closely at my face)



